
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the National 

Environmental Policy Act. I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on antimony and 

address legacy impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District. I hope my letter will help as you evaluate 

the recently published SDEIS. 

The 2021 Modified Mine Plan is in line with Idaho values and our way of life. Idahoans have long 

understood that using the land and protecting the land can go hand-in-hand. Perpetua Resources' 

project blends improving public lands with building a robust business and it is an approach I encourage. 

From repairing a legacy mine site to developing roads and power infrastructure, the $1 billion 

investment the company would make in Idaho will benefit the entire state. For example, ground and 

surface water quality are currently a concern around the site. In some places on the site, arsenic and 

antimony levels in the water are currently 700 times higher than drinking water standards. After reading 

comments submitted following the DEIS, the company identified even more ways to improve water 

quality and reduce water temperature. If we let Perpetua Resources remove legacy tailings it will 

provide long-term reduction in metal loading in ground and surface water. These are benefits we cannot 

pass up. 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for a critical 

mineral and cleans up the environment. The company also continued to refine its plan in response to 

the permitting process, so it has the smallest footprint possible and results in improved water quality 

conditions on site. 

Dale Davis 


